
Staff Report Solar  
 

In the spring of 2018 Sage Renewables conducted a feasibility study and presented to 
the Board.  At the June 14, 2018 meeting the Board gave direction to continue with the 
concept of solar panels in MVWSD.  In May 2020 the district and Engie met with all 
school sites to get feedback on the design and placement of the solar arrays.  The 
meetings with school sites took place during School Site Council Meetings.  

The District is currently working with Engie and Sage on contract revisions and hopes to 
bring a contract to the board in October. 
 
Below are the tentative placements based on providing shade for students, efficiency, 
and feedback from sites. 
 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 
*EV charging station added to Stevenson’s parking lot 



 



 


